
 
                                  Friday 10th December 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Goodbye 
 

We are sorry to say good bye to Mrs. Ireland, our Reception teacher at the end of this 

term.  We wish her well in her plans for the future.  We are looking forward to 

welcoming Miss Britten, our new Reception teacher in January. 

  

Bag2School Collection 
 

Thank you to everyone who very generously donated to the Bags 2 School. 

All bags were collected on Thursday morning and weighed and we will 

soon find out how much you have helped us to raise.  

 

 

Party Day – Thursday 16th December 

 
The children will be celebrating the end of term with a party and 

games. Children are welcome to come to school in their party clothes 

and festive outfits on this day.  

 

Campbell Park Parish Council Activity Packs 
 

Campbell Parish Council has put together some free activity packs 

for children aged 4-11. For more information, please see the poster 

attached. 

 

Milton Keynes Council Winter Holiday Programme. 
 

The council is running free winter activities and food as part of a 

national project for children in receipt of benefit related Free School 

Meals. If you are eligible please visit https://www.milton-

keynes.gov.uk/children-young-people-families/holiday-activities-and-

food-programme-haf 

 

School Admissions for September 2022 

 
Reminder letters and emails have been sent to parents of children in Nursery 

(Ladybirds, Bumblebees and Butterflies classes) and Year 2 to let them know that 

Milton Keynes Council has not received their school application for September.  If your 

application is late ie after 15th January, then this could mean that your child may not 

be offered a place in your preferred school.  Please do not delay.   
 

 

https://www.milton-keynes.gov.uk/children-young-people-families/holiday-activities-and-food-programme-haf
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Diary Dates 

 

 

Attendance 
W/C 29th November 

 Year Class Name % Attendance 

Rec. Badgers 94.4% 

 Rec. Hedgehogs 86.4% 

KS1 Squirrels 95.7% 

KS1 Rabbits 91.6% 

KS1 Owls 100.0% 

Total attendance                      93.8% 

                    

 

Tuesday 14th 

December 

9.15am (doors 

open) for 

9.30am start 

Badgers Christmas Nativity 

Tuesday 14th 

December 

10.45am 

(doors open) 

for 11am start 

Ladybirds, Bumblebees and Butterflies Nursery 

Christmas Singalong 

Wednesday 15th 

December 

9.15am (doors 

open) for 

9.30am start 

Owls and Rabbits named invitations KS1 Christingle 

Wednesday 15th 

December 

1.45am (doors 

open) for 

2.00pm start 

Squirrels and Rabbits named invitations KS1 Christingle  

Thursday 16th 

December 
 

Party and Non School uniform day. 

 

Thursday 16th 

December 

9.15am (doors 

open) for 

9.30am start 

Hedgehogs Christmas Nativity 

Friday 17th 

December 
 Special Visitor coming to School.  

Monday 20th December to Tuesday 4th January – School is closed 

Wednesday 5th 

January 2022 
8.45am School and nursery reopens 

Well done Owls with an attendance of 100% for 

the week beginning 29th November. 

 

The whole school attendance for the week of 

29th November was 93.8% 

 

Good attendance at school is important for 

your child’s development & progress. Please 

ensure you child attends school every day and 

not take holidays in term time.  

 

We want every child to be a H.E.R.O everyday. 

Here. Every day. Ready to learn. On time. 

 

 
 


